
Thank you to those who donated many beautiful baby clothes, toys and various other baby 
items for the WELCA Mock Baby Shower this past March 17th.  Diane Kelly a representative 
from the New Life Center was so very impressed with our generosity. Diane also informed us 
that the NLC is now collecting slightly used clothing for older children. She also told us they are 
collecting coupons for baby items and many other things, like strollers, to help those families 
in need.  The following is a thank you note from Diane: 

 

 

 

             

                    Dear Paula and St. John’s WELCA Ladies, 

                 Thank you or inviting me to your church for  

                 a baby shower top benefit the Lutheran Social  

                Services New Mother Program. The ladies of  

                 your church were warm and welcoming and I  

                enjoyed our time together. Your congregation 

                 members were so generous in donating baby  

                items for our layette for poor families. I enjoyed 

                 our delicious refreshments and good fellowship. 

                 Thanks again for your warm hospitality.  

                 I hope to work with your again to serve the  

                 poor of Nassau County.  

                 My best wishes to you and your congregation  

                 for a Very Happy Easter.  

        God’s Blessings 

        Diane Kelly 

 

The Evangelism Committee would like to  

thank the following people for providing 

soup and bread for our Bread, Bowl and 
Bible services during Lent:  

 

Kim Carlstrom     Alexandra Dunn 

Pauline Feltkamp      Lori Fernéz 

Dan Gonzales      Janet Pescatore 

Dot and Vito Richetti            Ruth Williamson 
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We thank the following people for helping to beautify St. John’s this 
Easter by donating flowers! 

 

In Memory of: 
Jeffrey Benson      Bill & Annette Benson 

Christina Wakuluk  & Ruth Wakuluk   Kim Carlstrom 

Luis & Luisa Almodovar     Raquel Clark      

Joan & Al Geier      Carol Clemente 

My Loved Ones        Charlene Comastri 

Merle Williams      SueEllen Coyle 

Sal Criscuolo, Dorothy & Julius Roll    

Nelma McMenamin     Dorothy Criscuolo  

Frank Feltkamp      Bruce, Karen, Karl & Carrie Feltkamp 

Esther Gonzalez      The Gonzalez Family 

My Loved Ones      Eleanor Haslet 

Our Loved Ones      Christel & Paul Hild 

Bob & Irma Kaempf     Norm & Karen Irving 

Klipfel Family      Albert Klipfel 

Robert Koehler      Allison Koehler 

Our Loved Ones      The Lipitz Family 

Anthony Masciello      Susan & Vinnie Masciello 

Mom & Dad       The Pace Family 

Leroy Oelschlager, Russell Oelschlager, 

Mark Oelschlager      Janet Pescatore 

Allen & Dorothy Jimmerson    Joan Pirrone 

Doris & John Kortlang, Amy & Shelli Kortlang, 

Tony & Katie Posimato      Judy & Anthony Posimato 

Our Loved Ones       The Richetti Family 

Dot & Henry Roth, Bob Weber  

& Loved Ones      Don Roth 

Our Loved Ones      Cora & Don Sarver 

Mary Kennedy, Norman Olton 

& Vincent Sommella     Andrea Sommella    

Robert Weber       Gerda Weber 
      

In Honor of: 
Our Grandchildren      Mary Dodd 

Our Children & Grandchildren    Susan & Vinnie Masciello 

Our Lord Jesus Christ     Paula Williams 

Giovanni Allen Pirrone     Joan Pirrone  

Karen & Anthony Posimato    Judy & Anthony Posimato 

Our Loved Ones      Lipitz Family 

My Children and Grandchildren    Gerda Weber 

 

 



 

BARBARA SEMMIG MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS DUE! 

High school seniors who have been active participants in the 

St. John's community as well as their local community and who plan to attend college are 

eligible to receive a scholarship. Please write us a letter outlining your service as well as your 

future plans.   

Letters must be submitted by no later than May 31
st
 to the Scholarship Committee.   

  

 
 

     

BRIC-A-BRAC ~ 

 HARVEST FESTIVAL    

                        
With spring here and summer right around the corner 

please remember our Harvest Festival, while you are 

doing your spring-cleaning and find all those unwanted 

treasurers. They now can be packed up and brought down 

to the old nursery room, which is located to the right of 

the stage off of the Auditorium. Should you have any 

questions please give either one of us a call.  Thank you 

from the Bric-A-Brac Committee! 

Diane Dake ~ 516-599-2705 

Sue Masciello ~ 516-599-1956  
 
 

 
 

         DEDICATION OF OUR CHURCH SIGN 
 

                                              On Sunday, May 17
th

 at the conclusion of worship,  

      we will dedicate our church sign in memory of John Detmer. 

        An outdoor coffee hour will follow. Both weather permitting. 

 
 

 

                      We will once again be handing out bottles of water at the Lynbrook 

         Memorial Day Parade and we are in need some volunteers to help!  

                    Please join us on Monday, May 25
th
 around 9:30 AM  

               at the front of the church.  

       This is a great opportunity to reach out to our community! 

Donations have 

been made to the 

Memorial Fund in 

memory of Bob 

Kaempf by Paul & 

Christel Hild, Lori 

& Dennis Fernez, 

Pauline 

Feltkamp, Christie 

& Tom Moser, 

and Brian & 

Bernadette 

Harten; and in 

memory of Annette 

Gilley by Pauline 

Feltkamp. 



   
 

ST. JOHN’S ADULT NIGHT OUT 
 

JOIN US FOR A NIGHT OF FELLOWSHIP AND FUN 
AT THE HOME OF 

 

KAREN & BRUCE FELTKAMP 
8 GLOVER CIRCLE 

LYNBROOK 
 

 
Saturday, July 11, 2015 

7:00PM  
$25.00 per person  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come support a deficit fund-raiser to meet with Pastor Alex, the Church 
Council and other members of St. John’s for a casual evening of noshes & 
spirits. 

 

APOLOGIES AS WE ARE LIMITED TO 50 PEOPLE 
RSVP 516-887-5725 OR EMAIL FELTKAMP@AOL.COM by July 3, 2015 

 
 



 

BELOW IS THE INVITATION TO  

KYLE O’CONNOR’S  

EAGLE SCOUT CEREMONY  

 

PLEASE RSVP TO AMY O’CONNOR  

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 On May 5, Carol Clemente, Ruth Williamson, Joan Pirrone, Pauline Feltkamp and I 
enjoyed an evening of classical music at Stony Brook University's Staller Center for the Arts 
when we attended our organist, Judy Pang's, last of six solo piano recitals required for the 
completion of her doctoral degree.  Judy took command of the stage for almost 90 minutes 
performing an all-Russian program including works by Scriabin, Balakirev and Mussorgsky. 
 These works not only showcased Judy's virtuosic technical ability but also her emotional 
interpretation of the piece.  For those of you who may not be aware of the scope of Judy's 
amazing talent, reprinted below is a summary of her many accomplishments to date.  
 Now that Judy's finished with her musical studies she will be focusing her attention on 
her upcoming wedding this August in London.  In preparation for the big event, Judy will be 
taking the summer off but will be back with us again in September.  Please join me in wishing 
Judy and her fiancé all God's blessings in their future life together. 
 
- Charlene Comastri 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 Ms. Judy Pang has concertized frequently as both solo and chamber musician in the US, UK, 
Germany, Switzerland, Italy, Finland, Australia and China.  In New York City where she resides, Ms. 

Pang's most recent solo appearances have taken place at Steinway Hall, Yamaha Piano Salon, 
Greenfield Hall, Stoller Recital Hall and Bargemusic. As a devoted chamber musician, she 
has collaborated with Hai-Ye Ni, principle cellist of the Philadelphia Symphony Orchestra, as well 
as the celebrated er­hu player Hongmei Yu and gu-zheng player Xiaohong Zhang.  Most recently 
she also collaborated with Polish cellist Evva Mizerska on a two-week concert tour of the 
Mediterranean.  
 Ms. Pang obtained her Bachelor's of Music degree with honours in 2006 from the 
University of Melbourne where she studied with Igor Machlak.  During that period, she was 
awarded first prize in the Melbourne University Aria  and Concerto competition, the Alumni 
Chamber Music Competition and the Piano Duo Competition.  After relocating to New York, 
she developed her Master of Music degree under the tutelage of Nina Svetlanova at the 
Manhattan School of Music where she was a recipient of the President's Award and Dean's Award.  
Ms. Pang is currently a doctorate of musical arts candidate at Stony Brook University where she is 
a student of Gilbert Kalish and Christina Dahl.  She has also studied with the pianist Bernard 
Flavigny, a protégé of Olivier Messiaen and Alfred Cortot. 


